
Here’s what we have available in the 

school hall every morning this week 

if you are in need of some extra bits 

& pieces of uniform for a child who 

attends the school. All in super 

condition!  

Thank you to all who donated. If 

you are unable to attend but 

require any items then please do 

not hesitate to contact the school. 

  


